PROPOSED LONG TERM CONTRACT

Notice is hereby given in Terms of Section 33 of the Local Government: Municipal
Finance Management Act (ACT 56) of 2003, read with section 21 and 21A of the
Local Government: Municipal Systems Act (Act 32) of 2000 that Witzenberg
Municipality is of the intention to enter into a long term contract for the Supply,
Delivery, Installation, Commissioning and Maintenance of a Voice Over IP and
Unified Communication Solution, including all cabling, networking and connectivity
for a period of five years, subject to council approval.

The local communities and affected parties are invited to submit comments on
why the Municipality should not consider a long-term contract.

The Term of Contract will be for the period 1 July 2023 till 30 June 2028 at an
estimated cost of approximately R 9.6 million.

The proposed contract is available for inspection at all public libraries and on our
website: www.witzenberg.gov.za, comments can be submitted to the Municipal
Manager; PO. Box 44; Ceres; 6835

or admin@witzenberg.gov.za until 4 WITZENBERG

12:00 on 30 May 2023.

D. NASSON
MUNICIPAL MANAGER
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